Rider Alert

Central West End MetrolLink Station CLOSED
Saturday, October 23 & Sunday, October 24

Due to construction work, the Central West End Station will be closed the
weekend of October 23 & 24, and MetroLink trains will not stop at the station.

10/23 & 10/24 - Traveling to Central West End Station

Metrolink riders who need to travel to the Central West End Station will need to
exit the train at the Cortex MetroLink Station. A MetroBus shuttle will be
available to transport riders to the bus area of the Central West End Station.

10/23 & 10/24 — Traveling from Central West End Station

Riders connecting with MetroLink from the Central West End Station will need to
board a MetroBus shuttle at the bus area of the station, located east of the
platform at Taylor & Childrens Place. The shuttle will transport riders to
MetroLink trains at the Cortex Station.

Riders traveling to or from the Central West End Station on October 23 & 24
should allow an extra 15 minutes for their commute. The Central West End
Station will reopen at the beginning of MetroLink service on Monday, October 25.

MetroBus routes serving the Central West End Station will not be affected and
will operate on their normal weekend schedules.

For assistance, please contact Metro Transit Information at 314.231.2345 (phone)
or 314.207.9786 (text), available Monday to Friday from 7 a.m. to 6 p.m.



